
 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

DATE:   November 30, 2022 

TO: Faculty, Staff, Students and Alumni 

FROM: Lawrence Schovanec, President 

RE: Historic Gift and Renaming of the College of Architecture 

Today, thanks to the generosity of Chris, Robin, and the entire 

Huckabee family, we celebrated a historic gift to Texas Tech 

University’s College of Architecture. 

Named in honor of Tommie J. Huckabee, the college will now be 

known as the Huckabee College of Architecture. 

The Huckabee family has a long and storied history at Texas Tech, 

beginning with Tommie, who attended Texas Tech as an 

architecture student in the 1950s. 

Their gift is focused on providing access and opportunity by funding 

student scholarships and enhancing the infrastructure in and around 

the college, making it a source of pride for all faculty, staff, students, 

and alumni. 

We are grateful to the Huckabee family for their generosity. 

Read more about the ‘Great Colleges to Work For®’ program by 

clicking the button below. 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

FROM HERE, IT'S POSSIBLE 

LEARN MORE 

https://www.depts.ttu.edu/admissions/
https://www.facebook.com/TexasTechYou/
https://twitter.com/texastech?lang=en
https://www.instagram.com/texastech/
https://today.ttu.edu/posts/2022/11/Stories/Texas-Tech-Receives-Transformational-Gift-Renames-College
https://www.ttu.edu/administration/president/

